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From Rory Stewart OBE MP

Dear George,

Thank you for your email of 8 December on behalf of a number of your constituents about
the EU nature directives review.

| would like to reassure your constituents that | share their belief that the Habitats & Wild
Birds Directives have a crucial role to play in protecting biodiversity in the UK and the EU
and that | am also well aware of the strength of support for the Directives from the UK
public.

As your constituents are aware, the European Commission is undertaking a review of the
Habitats and Wild Birds Directives to ensure that they are fit for purpose. This is part of a
wider exercise the European Commission is carrying out which is assessing European
legislation in many areas. Reviewing a policy is an essential part of the process of ensuring
that it is working properly and effectively.

The European Commission is taking an evidence-based approach to its review of the
Nature Directives and to support this Defra has provided them with extensive evidence (now
published on the Commission website). The review of the EU Nature Directives is expected
to report in the spring of next year. The UK intends to take a proactive role in discussions at
EU level in the run up to the publication of the report.

RORY STEWART



